Caroline Bell
[

Fi ..n: Lucy Fletcher ,

Sent: 12 February 2014 11:45

To: Planning

Subject: Planning app. MYM/2014/0051/FL

Dear Mrs Ward,

The Councillorsiobject to this application because the structure is too large for purpose, a sheiter 1/3rd of
its footprint would be adequate.

Regards,

Lucy Fletcher, Clerk
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